
 

 

 
Byron, Illinois  

 
 
 
 
 

www.saintmaryinbyron.org |815-234-7431| secretary@saintmaryinbyron.org  

www.facebook.com/stmarybyron/ 

Fr. Richard Rosinski,  Pastor 
226 E. Second Street   

PO Box 1070  
Byron, Illinois 61010-1070 

Phone: (815) 234.7431   
Fax: (815) 234.2133     

Sacramental Emergencies 
815-406-8193 

Email–richr@saintmaryinbyron.org 
 

Mass Times 
Weekend: Saturday   5PM 

Sunday  8:00AM & 10:00AM * 
September 27  10:45am 

Weekday Mass 
Tues., Wed , Thurs, Friday: 7:30AM 

Holy Day   
See Bulletin  

Eucharistic Adoration  
Friday          8AM-9AM 

 
   

If If you or know someone that needs help  direct them to  
The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul  

    815-406-8368 

Mass is Streamed LIVE @8am 
Can watch replay of Mass at anytime.  

https://stmarylive.com 
YouTube Saint Mary  

 

 
Reconciliation 

Friday                   8-8:30AM 
Saturday          3:30-4:30PM 

Or by appointment  

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults:  
interested in becoming part of the Catholic Church? 
If you and someone you know has expressed an interest in learning more 
about our Catholic faith, please know you are not alone. R.C.I.A. sessions to 
discern and discuss the Catholic church will be beginning in October. These 
classes are for anyone who have never been baptized, for anyone who was 
baptized a Christian and is now interested in joining the Catholic Church, or 
for any baptized Catholic who has not received the Sacraments of Eucharist 
or Confirmation. If you feel that God is calling you to become part of the 
Catholic Church, please contact Fr. Rich richr@saintmaryinbyron.org for  
further information.  



 

Tuesday 9/15   7:30am 
  M/M Edward Fagen  †  MJ Billeter   
Wednesday 9/16   7:30am  
George Tolliver †  Edwards Family  
 Thursday 9/17   7:30 am      
The Poor Souls †    Family   
Friday 9/18  7:30am 
Dolores Millard  †  MJ Billeter   
Saturday  9/19 
5pm Peter & Anges Mohorich †  Fr Rich 
Sunday, 9/20 
8am The People of St Mary Parish  
10am   Al Chernick   †   By Family   
 

Please Pray for those who need our 
Prayers 

 
For those who are Sick: 

Ralph Larson  
Patti Ludwig  

Sarah & Mary Mandzen  
Tony Ooyen, husband of Loretta  

Barb Grubb   
Kevin R  

 
All those on our Prayer List  

All those who have asked for Prayers  
 
 

For all teachers, aids, and support staff  
 
 

For all the essential Workers   
For all those unable to see there loved ones 

 
* For all those who are  

homebound, and  
unable to attend Mass  

 
*For all those who are having surgery 

 
*Please pray for our First  

Responders; Police, Fire and  
Paramedics and all our Civil  

Servants. All those serving to Protect us  
Doctors & Nurses  

All those on our prayer list and all those 
serving in the Military or our priest, and 

all priests. 

Parish Office  
226 E 2nd St | PO Box 1070 | Byron, IL 61010 

(815) 234.7431  
Mon-Thurs 8am-4pm (closed 12-1) Fri CLOSED  

 SVDP Society (815) 406.8368  

The Sacred Scriptures this weekend speaks to us about the 
need to be able to forgive as we trust and hope that God will 
forgive us. It is one more reminder that we are to love as God 
loves. This is the banner under which we follow the Lord. 
One symbol that reminds us how much love God has for us is 
the Jerusalem Cross. The large cross surrounded by four 

smaller crosses represent the five wounds of Christ in His Passion, the 
marks of His love. This is also the symbol that represents the Holy Land, 
the land that our Master made holy by His life and ministry there. 

Every year the Holy Father asks that a special collection be taken 
on Good Friday to support the people and sacred places of the Holy Land. 
This year, due to the pastoral shut-down and restrictions of COVID-19 the 
annual collection was not taken. While some people did choose to send in 
their support of this annual collection already, the Diocese of Rockford 
and I are asking people who have not had a chance to support this worth-
while investment in the Holy Land to please prayerfully consider helping 
this coming weekend. On Sunday September 13th, the Sunday closest to the 
Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross, the day we commemorate the 
finding of the true cross by Saint Helena, we are asked to remember, pray 
for, and financially support the land made holy by our Lord himself. It has 
never been easy to be a Christian in the Holy Land and today Christians 
represent less than 2% of the total population. In many places the care and 
maintenance of our sacred sites are handled by non-
believers. That is one reason why our prayers and 
support is so important. Please take some time this 
week to remember and pray for our Christian broth-
ers and sisters living in the Holy Land and if possible 
please consider financially supporting this collection 
by dropping a donation in the special marked basket and sending in your 
marked Holy Land donation to the parish office.  
Peace always, 
Fr. Rich Rosinski, KCHS 
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Every year
on Good Friday t

Sign up for Mass  -   You can call the office to schedule al-
so; if unable to do it on line.  We only have 70 slots per 
Mass , plus the extra workers,  lectors, greeters, sanitizers.   
PLEASE SIGN UP EARLY AS WE ARE GETTING FILLED FOR 
THE WEEKEND MASSES> 
              

 Mass times Sat-5pm, Sun 8,10 & Daily Mass  
Please Sign up for daily Mass and each Mass you attend .  

You may call office to sign up also.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054CACA82BA4FB6-mass  

 



 

 

 March 21 ,  5PM 
Extraordinary Ministers:    
Dean Arnold 
Michael Mandzen 
Linda Houston  
Lector: 
Craig Bontjes  
 Altar Servers: 
Trevor & Delaney 
Connors  
Ushers: 
Roger Frison  
 Volunteers 
 
 
March 22   8AM 
Extraordinary Ministers: 
Julie Weber 
Roy Lorenz 
Helen Metoyer  
Lector: 
Mary Kay Rammussen 
 Altar Servers: 
Natalie Ketter 
Aurora Lagerhausen 
Braiden Jenkins 
Ushers: 
Jim Weber 
Pat Hickey  
Volunteer   
March 22  10:45 AM 
Extraordinary Ministers: 

Deacon Petit 
Rosemarie & Ron 
Edwards  
Lector: 
7th & 1st Grade & 
Kinder. REL  
Altar Servers: 
Isaac Mondello 
Macey Stoddard 
Ushers: 
Michael Van Daele 
Volunteers 
 
 
 Comm. Service: 
March 23rd   7:30am  
John Sudmeier  Generations at Neighbors  3/22/2020 

Faith Pauling 
Helen Metoyer 
 Ed & Kathy Philipps  

Access Code for our Parish  
B63CYG 

Online Giving:  
Visit www.saintmaryinbyron.org to set up and 

manage your one-time and  recurring gifts.  
 



 

Adult Choir– See Mary 
Pearson    All Welcome  
Golden Agers      
Contact Rita @ 779-207-9230 
Knights of Columbus    
Meeting Tuesday 10/6  7:30  
Virtual    
SVdP Society    September 17,  
 
Grief Share Mondays @ 6pm  
 

Fall Drive up 
Fish Fry 9/18 @ 

5pm  

Adel Clow 
Ralph Larson 
Joe Cerasa 
Rebecca Donovan       
Casey Porch  
Eubanks Family   
Richard Hamas 
Katherine Boos 
John Hess 
Evelyn Poliska 
Doris Vogel 
Karen Anderson  
Nora Skurski 
Kathy Schramer 
Ani Muldowney  
Eleanor  Kane  
Keith Grennan  
Mary Mandzen 
Sarah Mandzen 
Kathy Rudy  
Joan Hanlin  
Matt Henkle  
Pat Bontjes  
Patti Ludwig  
Kathy Marinelli 
Teresa Eubanks  
Joyce Wills 
Millie Anderson 

WE ARE A STEWARDSHIP PARISH 
 CONTRIBUTIONS FOR  September 9,  2020  

  
 
 

 

Envelopes   $    3534.00 

On Line Giving  $   1715..00 

   

A big THANK YOU to all 
that have sent in their 
stewardship. This will help 
us to continue to pay our 
bills.  We Thank you for 
Generosity during this dif-
ficult time .  We Continue 
to keep you and Your 
family in our prayers.  
Fr Rich & Staff  

  

  

  

  

Seth Bennet , Friend of M Pearson  
Renee Holeman, daughter of Val Mullaly  

Troy Keip, nephew of Shirley Barber  
Bill Philipps, brother of Ed Philipps  

Jennifer Peterson, friend of Wanda Cacciatore  
Teresa Early friend   of Faith Pauling  

Carol Semenini, Sister of Bonnie Scullion 
Walter Monk, son in law of Ed Phillips 

Ryan Collins, cousin of Ralph & J Larson  
Pat Hedlund, friend of Helen Mleczko  

Mary Alice T, sister of Bonnie Scullion  
Nancy Davis, mom of Sabina Kruse  

Ann Lyon, sister of Dave Lyon 
Christina Carmona, mother of Bernie Gleiter 

  Wiiliam Gorski, brother of Diann Frison & Paulette Stoll 
 

All Seminarians & Sister 
Sister Lydia Marie 

Sister Mary Ley 
—Military 

Jonah Pearson 
Austin & Kathryn Elzen   

  

Registration forms have been mailed out 
Please return by September 7.  Watch for 

Flocknote updates 
RE starts September 27  

The Religious Education program is looking for 
catechists for the 2020-2021 school year for         
multiple grade levels. If you have an interest in 
volunteering your time to teach our youth about 

the life and promises of Jesus please consider becoming a cate-
chist or a substitute if every Sunday does not suit your sched-
ule. We welcome 1-2 catechists per grade level so the more the    
merrier!! Please contact Stephanie Schermerhorn if you are 
interested in volunteering or if you have any questions. 

Stephanie Schermerhorn CRE 
stephanie@saintmaryinbyron.org  815-687-6890 


